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December 22, 1964
Ref. No, LUC 352

Mr. David F. Wong

Planning Divector

Planning and Traffic Commission
County of Kauai :
Lihue, Kauai, Hawaii

Dear My, Wong:

At 2 meeting held on December 18, 1964, in Homolulu, Hawaii,
the Land Use Commission approved the petition for special permit,
submitted by Mr, & Mrs. Kiyeshi Mizutani, to use TMK 3-2-03: 9 & 28,
Fourth Division, for a motel. The motiom to approve was carried with
five (5) votes for the motion and four (4) against. The motion
to approve was based on the following:

1. Bubject property is contiguous to the Urban
Land Use District and,

2. The time element for comstruction would make
the use reasonable.

The ataff report was previously semt to you, Should you
have further questions, please feel free to contact this office.

Very truly yours,

RAYMOND S. YAMASHITA
Executive Officer

ce: Mr, Clinton I. Shiraishi
Mr. Myron B. Thompson
Dept. of Taxation



